
Proud sponsor of the Ladies’ Side Saddle class 

 
Congratulations to the World Sidesaddle  

Federation and the International Side Saddle  
Organization on their merger. 

 
Special thanks to all of those who have promoted 

and shared their knowledge in this area of 
 horsemanship. 

 
Best of luck to the Side saddle Riders and all of the 

competitors at this year’s Last Chance  
App-Point-ment Show! 

 
Good Luck and best wishes to all. 

 

Cynthia Morelli 
Springdale Farm 

Chester springs, PA 
 
610.827.9723 (farm and home)  
610.513.9299 (cell) 


